MEMORANDUM TO MEMBERS OF THE ACADEMY OF SCIENCE
I.B.P.-H.A. ADVISORY COMMITTEE - PROJECT H.A.l

From: Dr. R.L. Kirk, Co-ordinator.

As a result of further discussions with members of the
Departments of Health and Social Welfare in the Northern
Territory, and with the individuals collaborating in various
phases of Project H.A.l it is now possible to put forward a
draft of the final proposals for I.B.P. activities under this
heading.

A copy of these draft proposals are enclosed. If you
can let me have your comments as soon as possible I will revise
the draft accordingly and send it to the National Committee.

If I do not hear from you before the 10th June, I will assume
you have no alterations to suggest.

R.L. KIRK.




